Christine Welch

Biography

First Vice President, BCPC
Christine Welch was born and raised in Victoria, BC; the daughter of a Naval Officer.  Christine, a “Navy Brat”, spent most of her childhood years in our provincial capital.   Being a child with parents in “The Forces”, Christine chose interests and a career path that were much different than those of someone pursuing a career in the Military.   
Christine married Robert Welch in 1989 and they welcomed their son Patrick in 1991.  From a very early age, it was apparent that Patrick had a very keen interest in the Canadian Armed Forces.  At the age of eight he told his parents he wanted to become an Air Cadet.  The next four years were very long and Patrick joined 754 Phoenix Squadron in October, 2003.  Patrick had a full cadet career and “retired” from 754 Phoenix in April, 2010 as a Warrant Officer.
Like all parents wanting to find out what does this “Cadet Program” offer Christine attended a Parents’ Meeting; it was the Squadron’s Annual General Meeting.  Christine agreed to become a parent volunteer of the Sponsoring Committee and in January, 2004 Christine was appointed Vice-Chair of 754 Phoenix Squadron’s Sponsoring Committee.  In January, 2005 Christine accepted the nomination of Chairperson of 754 Phoenix SSC.  Christine completed her two year term as Chairperson and stayed on an additional year as a Director and the Squadron’s Media Liaison.  

In February, 2008 Christine accepted the position of Wing Chair of the Fraser Valley Wing and became the Wing Chair of the Metro Vancouver Wing effective September, 2008.  
Christine is also a member of the British Columbia Provincial Committee’s Director’s Succession Planning Committee and a member of the National Summer Training Camp Review Committee.  In October, 2011 Christine was awarded the Certificate of Merit for her continued service in the Air Cadet League of Canada.  October, 2012 Christine was elected as a Director and appointed the First Vice President of the British Columbia Provincial Committee of the Air Cadet League of Canada.  In October, 2013 Christine was appointed First Vice President, Corporate Affairs of the BCPC which oversees the Effective Speaking Program, Public Relations, National Summer Training Camp Selection and the BCPC Office operations.
Christine has many interests including, golf, running (she’s been a Sun Run leader for a number of years) and of course the Air Cadet program.

